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Pensacola, FL - Derek Stephens and Natalie Malone, co-owners of First City Drugs,
are proud to announce their immediate opening of both the pharmacy and retail
storefront, in the newly built First City Health facility. It is located at 6005 College
Parkway, across from Booker T. Washington High School.

First City Drugs is excited to serve both traditional pharmacy patients, as well as
provide Pensacola’s only locally owned compounding pharmacy. With a long history
of quality patient care in previous settings, this new facility will allow Derek, Natalie
and team to provide for patients in even broader ways. From compounding specialty
medications in our brand new lab, caring for your pets or offering you access to new
brands and quality supplements, we are happy to welcome you to the comforts of
what pharmacy should be.

We welcome you to our official grand opening on Saturday June 12th from 9:00am
to 4:00pm to meet the team, enjoy refreshments and discover a personal pharmacy
experience. In honor of this opening, First City Drugs is offering 10% off all gifts,
retail products and supplements with a transferred or new prescription through
June 30th.

First City Drugs is proud to share the building with other health and wellness
experts, such as ProHealth, Mara Guller Massage and Wellness, Debra MacLean,
PMHNP-BC Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner and Reveal Spa. We look forward to
working as a team in order to provide the best possible care for your loved ones.

With sincere appreciation,

ol Yl

Derek Stephens, PharmD/Co-owner Natalie Malone, PharmD/Co-owner



